Water Conservation

Westwood Community Services District is requesting all businesses and the community to
conserve water and to minimize usage. We suggest to only water in the early mornings or

late at night.

The demand for water across the State has risen to critical levels and continues to rise. Please
continue to conserve water in every way possible to ensure a continuous supply for

everyone.

Best regards -
wcsp



